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The Andy Warhol Museum is 
partnering with the Alzheimer 
Disease Research Center (ADRC) 
at the University of Pittsburgh to 
offer a new program for individuals 
experiencing memory loss or other  

cognitive changes. This innovative project
promotes creative expression and socialization by using a combination 
of guided tours, small group discussions, and art making inspired by 
the Warhol tradition.  

Individuals with mild-moderate cognitive/memory impairment and a 
friend or relative are invited to take part in this project. Groups of four to 
eight people will meet at the Warhol Museum on a weekday from 
10:30am to 12:30pm for the activity.  
 
 

If you are interested in taking part in this 
project please contact:  
 MaryAnn Oakley at the ADRC 
412-692-2721 
oakleym@upmc.edu  


